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Dear Family, 
 
 

Year 10 Examination Information Event  
Wednesday 25 June, 6.30pm 

 
As your child is about to begin their final year at Thorns Collegiate Academy, we are inviting 
families to attend an examination information event.  This event will provide you with a calendar of 
key dates over the coming year, along with advice and guidance about how you can support your 
child to achieve their full potential.  We want to ensure we are working closely with you to 
collaboratively support all students on their journey to post 16. 
 
The event will take place on Wednesday 25 June at 6.30pm in the Hardwicke Theatre.  If you are 
unable to attend, we will share the recorded presentation after the event and contact details, should 
you have any further questions.  We are also planning a ‘marketplace’ event in the Autumn term 
during which all Heads of Department will be available for you to discuss the requirements of their 
qualification and how you can help your child to achieve their best outcomes.  
 
Students need to ensure they maintain a high level of attendance and are fully engaged in all 
learning taking place across the academy.  Your child's best chance of attaining their potential is by 
accessing the academy’s high quality first teaching and the interventions that staff are facilitating 
within their lessons.  
 
We have already started after school additional study support sessions in some subject areas, for 
specific cohorts of students, so your child may already have had an invite to attend these 
sessions.  There is also a huge bank of resources which students can access independently to 
support them with revision at home. More detailed information regarding where these resources 
can be accessed and how they can be used by students will be shared during the event.    
 
We look forward to working alongside you to support your child through this crucial final part of their 
journey at Thorns, to ensure they succeed and are ready for the next step of their journey post 16.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
J Sihota  

 

Mrs J Sihota   
Head of ICT 
 

 


